Dear Enfield council,

I am writing this email regarding a rejection of Enfield green belt plan. I strongly against this draft plan.

I'm a new resident in Enfield, one of many reasons why my husband and me have chosen Enfield as our forever location is because there is many green and nature. We adore it and I can see our lovely neighbors also love and their life is not the same if there isn't. It's a such beautiful borough to live and we can breath in this hectic life and COVID pandemic.

It's a huge mistake if Enfield council would get rid of this natural beauty in suburbs of London for whatever the reasons.